
 

 

STATEMENT 

WEBUILD CEO PIETRO SALINI: 

“FINANCIAL CLOSURE OF MEGA SOTRA CONNECTION MOBILITY PROJECT IN NORWAY ALLOWS 
US TO CONSOLIDATE OUR GROUP’S DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY IN LOW-RISK COUNTRIES 

FOCUSED ON SUSTAINABILITY, INNOVATION AND EXPERTISE” 

 

MILAN, March 16, 2022 – “The Webuild Group is proud to be part of the international consortium of 
companies that will build in Norway the Sotra Connection PPP, a public-private partnership worth €2.0 billion, 
more than €1 billion of which for the design and construction. Today, we have reached an important 
milestone with the signing of the financial closure for the project. This result reflects the long-term growth 
strategy that our Group is pursuing in every country where we operate, focusing on projects that are 
sustainable thanks to innovation and expertise,” said Pietro Salini, Chief Executive of Webuild, following the 
financial closure of the mega contract that Webuild will develop for the Norwegian Public Roads Authority 
with partners in Sotra Link SA: Macquarie Capital of Australia and SK ecoplant of South Korea. 

“The Sotra Connection PPP is the biggest project of its kind to be awarded in Europe in 2021, and one of the 
most important for the infrastructure sector in Norway. We will develop it as part of an international 
consortium that has some of the best expertise in the sector at a global level. We are enthusiastic about 
having the chance to take on the challenge of developing a network of roads, bridges, tunnels whose scale 
and complexity is reflected by the features of the main bridge with towers that will reach more than 140 
metres in height, equal to a building 50-storeys tall. But it is not just about scale. There is also quality. The 
project will be a case of best practice in terms of innovation and sustainability, values that we share with the 
Norwegian Public Roads Authority along with our consortium partners and all the local and Italian businesses 
along the supply chain that will work with us to complete the project. Norway, where we have worked for 
the past 15 years, is a country that is full of opportunities that we want to seize so we can offer our global 
expertise to help it meet its goals of developing its infrastructure and improve its people’s lives.”  

 

 


